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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Henderson County Cancels Burning Ban 
HC-2025-3 
Hendersonville, NC – March 5, 2025 
 
The outdoor burning ban in Henderson County is cancelled effective Wednesday, March 5, 2025 
at 10:00 a.m. 
 
Further information can be obtained by contacting the Fire Marshal’s Office at 828-697-4728. 
 
 
 

### 
 

 Please like “Henderson County, NC Government” on Facebook. 

 
HendersonCountyNCGovernment on Instagram. 

 @HendersonCoGovt on Twitter. 
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